KETCHIKAN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

HAROLD A. HOEGLUND, SUPERINTENDENT

KETCHIKAN, ALASKA

May 18. 1944

SCHOOL BOARD

LESTER O. GORE PRESIDENT

E. B. HOUGHTALING
CLERK

DR. W. E. PETERSON TREASURER Dr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am writing Mr. Chandler in an tattempt to locate a basket ball coach for Ketchikan High School. Will you kindly write me at 1811 Mitchell St., Humboldt, Tennessee, if you have any one in mind who would like to come to Alaska? Thanks.

Very truly yours,

Harold A. Hoeglund Superintendent